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their body to simply be a conduit between their perception of the time and its
manifestation on the drumset.
A Secondhand Lie Pamela Crane 2018-04-01 Sometimes you know things you’re not
supposed to know. Things that you can never un-know. Things that will change the
course of your life...and the fate of the ones you love. I found her in our living
room, bleeding and close to death, but alive. Barely. Until morning stole her last
breath. The media called her killer the “Triangle Terror” ... and then forgot
about her. But I never forgot—my murdered sister, and an investigation that led to
my own resurrection from the dead. Twenty-two years ago, on a cold February night,
Landon Worthington lost his father for the last time. After an armed robbery gone
wrong, evidence and witness testimony pointed a shaky finger at Dan
Worthington—deadbeat dad and alcoholic husband. But before the dust could settle
over the conviction, Landon’s preteen sister, Alexis, is murdered in their home,
plunging Landon’s life into further despair. Two decades and a cold case later,
Landon is dogged by guilt over their estranged relationship and decides to
confront his incarcerated father about what really happened the night of the
robbery. But the years of lies are hard to unravel. And the biggest question of
all haunts him: How does everything tie into his sister’s murder? And so begins
Landon’s journey to piece together the puzzle of secrets, lies, and truths that
can free his father, avenge his sister, and perhaps save himself. A short story
mystery perfect for fans of Robert Dugoni's Third Watch and Dean Koontz's The
Neighbor. Read as a standalone or as the companion book to A Secondhand Life.
Achtung-Panzer! Heinz Guderian 1995 This is one of the most significant military
books of the twentieth century. By an outstanding soldier of independent mind, it
pushed forward the evolution of land warfare and was directly responsible for
German armoured supremacy in the early years of the Second World War. Published in
1937, the result of 15 years of careful study since his days on the German General
Staff in the First World War, Guderian's book argued, quite clearly, how vital the
proper use of tanks and supporting armoured vehicles would be in the conduct of a
future war. When that war came, just two years later, he proved it, leading his
Panzers with distinction in the Polish, French and Russian campaigns. Panzer
warfare had come of age, exactly as he had forecast. This first English
translation of Heinz Guderian's classic book - used as a textbook by Panzer
officers in the war - has an introduction and extensive background notes by the
modern English historian Paul Harris.
The Palgrave Handbook of Audiovisual Translation and Media Accessibility Łukasz
Bogucki 2020-07-31 This handbook is a comprehensive and up-to-date resource
covering the booming field of Audiovisual Translation (AVT) and Media
Accessibility (MA). Bringing together an international team of renowned scholars
in the field of translation studies, the handbook surveys the state of the
discipline, consolidates existing knowledge, explores avenues for future research
and development, and also examines methodological and ethical concerns. This
handbook will be a valuable resource for advanced undergraduate and postgraduate
students, early-stage researchers but also experienced scholars working in

Spiritual and Moral Excellence Muḥammad T̤āhirulqādrī 2012
Twelve Years a Slave Solomon Northup 2021-01-01 "Having been born a freeman, and
for more than thirty years enjoyed the blessings of liberty in a free State—and
having at the end of that time been kidnapped and sold into Slavery, where I
remained, until happily rescued in the month of January, 1853, after a bondage of
twelve years—it has been suggested that an account of my life and fortunes would
not be uninteresting to the public." -an excerpt
The Media of Mass Communication John Vivian 2012-02-16 Updated in its eleventh
edition, The Media of Mass Communication engages readers in the pursuit of greater
media literacy and provides accessible insight into the important issues that
confront students as consumers and purveyors of mass media. Through exceptional
coverage of contemporary media issues and trends, including the on-going
transformations in mass media, this text balances the principles and foundations
of media literacy with lively examples, streamlined coverage, and a robust media
package.
Fundamentals of Flight Richard Shepherd Shevell 1989
The French Formal Garden Elisabeth B. MacDougall 1974
Let the Devil Sleep John Verdon 2013-01-31 Let The Devil Sleep is the gripping
third crime novel by John Verdon in the David Gurney series. Ten years ago a
serial killer went quiet - now he's back. Dave Gurney, a retired NYPD homicide
detective, agrees to meet a young woman making a documentary on The Good Shepherd.
A decade ago a series of roadside shootings made The Good Shepherd killer headline
news. But then the killings stopped, and nobody could say for sure why. Finding
himself drawn back into the case, Gurney soon discovers new facts the original
investigation missed and literally stakes his life on finding The Good Shepherd.
He makes himself a target so that the killer will come for him. The latest puzzle
masterpiece from the internationally bestselling author of Think of a Number and
Shut Your Eyes Tight. John Verdon returns with another instalment in the David
Gurney Series. Following the success of Think of a Number and Shut Your Eyes Tight
comes John Verdon's latest masterpiece Let The Devil Sleep. Fans of Tess Gerritsen
and James Hayman will love this series. Praise for John Verdon: 'The best thriller
I've read in a long, long time' Tess Gerritsen 'Wow! Totally absorbing,
brilliantly written. The best book I've read this year' The Sun John Verdon, a
former Manhattan advertising executive, lives with his wife on a small hilltop in
upstate New York. His first two Dave Gurney novels are Think of a Number and Shut
Your Eyes Tight.
Rhythm and Drumming Demystified Dave Dicenso 2014-10-01 The lessons in Rhythm and
Drumming Demystified (R.A.D.D.) utilize a process of adapting the rudiments---and
the countless variations and grooves they spawn---to the framework of five systems
of common rhythmic figures, as a means to increase one's control and flexibility
with any sticking or time-feel. The book also contains a groundbreaking system for
using the voice to develop one's "internal clock." By using this system, drummers
can improve their groove by learning to generate time with their mind and allow
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translation studies, communication studies, media studies, linguistics, cultural
studies and foreign language education.
Ugly Ronney Sandra Kiss 2021-06-22 Ronney is an introverted young woman with a
disgraceful appearance. She lives humbly in one of the poorest neighborhoods of
Sheryl Valley, a town corrupted by the mafia in Southern California. With no
diploma, she works hard in her parents' restaurant and provides voice-overs for
children's animated movies during the weekend. In accordance with a long-standing
family tradition, Ronney's twenty-fifth birthday celebration comes with a dare
from her cousins: she must knock on the front door of the infamous Khan household.
The Khans' reputation proceeds them, rumored to be in association with the mafia.
But when Ronney knocks on the door, before she has the chance to run, the Khan
family matriarch, Camilia, takes an interest in Ronney. Romney's lack of
conventional beauty and disinterest in fashion draws Camilia in, leading her to
offer Ronney the position of personal assistant to her eldest son, Yeraz, with a
substantial salary at stake. It's an offer Ronney cannot refuse. To keep her job,
Ronney's task is simple: do not fall in love with Yeraz. "Easy," she thinks. But
what if destiny decides otherwise? Ugly Ronneyis a romance in which the heroes
enter the gallery of legendary lovers.
The Self-Begetting Novel Steven G Kellman 2013-12-31
Interactive Digital Narrative Hartmut Koenitz 2015-04-10 The book is concerned
with narrative in digital media that changes according to user input—Interactive
Digital Narrative (IDN). It provides a broad overview of current issues and future
directions in this multi-disciplinary field that includes humanities-based and
computational perspectives. It assembles the voices of leading researchers and
practitioners like Janet Murray, Marie-Laure Ryan, Scott Rettberg and Martin
Rieser. In three sections, it covers history, theoretical perspectives and
varieties of practice including narrative game design, with a special focus on
changes in the power relationship between audience and author enabled by
interactivity. After discussing the historical development of diverse forms, the
book presents theoretical standpoints including a semiotic perspective, a proposal
for a specific theoretical framework and an inquiry into the role of artificial
intelligence. Finally, it analyses varieties of current practice from digital
poetry to location-based applications, artistic experiments and expanded remakes
of older narrative game titles.
Fratelli Tutti Pope Francis 2020-11-05
Prayers to Protect Us United States Conference of Catholic Bishops 2021-03
Revolution in The Valley Andy Hertzfeld 2005 Describes the development of the
Apple Macintosh through a variety of anecdotes, photographs, and sketches.
The Holy Bible Bible Society 1993
Interactive Storytelling Anne-Gwenn Bosser 2020-10-27 This book constitutes the
refereed proceedings of the 13th International Conference on Interactive Digital
Storytelling, ICIDS 2020, held in Bournemouth, UK, in November 2020. The 15 full
papers and 8 short papers presented together with 5 posters, were carefully
reviewed and selected from 70 submissions. The conference offers topics in game
narrative and interactive storytelling, including the theoretical, technological,
and applied design practices, narrative systems, storytelling technology, and
humanities-inspired theoretical inquiry, empirical research and artistic
expression.
Semiotics and Visual Communication Evripides Zantides 2014-04-11 This book is the
result of selective research papers that were presented at the First International
Conference on Semiotics and Visual Communication at the Cyprus University of
Technology in November 2011. The conference was structured around the theme from
theory to practice, and brought together researchers and practitioners who study
and evaluate the ways that semiotic theories can be analysed, perceived and
applied in the context of various forms in visual communication. Within a semiotic
framework, the book explores research questions under five main thematic areas:
Architectural, Spatial Design-Design for Three-Dimensional Products; Design for
Print Applications; Design for Screen-Based Media; Pedagogy of Visual
Communication; and Visual Arts. This volume will be an asset for people who have
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an interest in semiotics, not only from a theoretical and historical perspective,
but also from an applied point of view, looking at how semiotic theory can be
implemented into educational research, design and visual communication practice.
The book provides 25 essential contributions that demonstrate how the concepts and
theories of semiotics can be creatively adapted within the interdisciplinary
nature of visual communication.
Holy Bible Zondervan Publishing House 2013-01-21 A reasonably priced, quality
black hardcover pew and ministry Bible featuring a large 12-point font.
Muhammad the Merciful Muhammad Tahir-ul-qadri 2014-05-01 The Prophet Muhammad
(peace be upon him) is the focus of love and devotion for one fifth of humanity.
Even outsiders cannot deny his political genius and great statesmanship as the
founder of a new world order and the stimulus for a succession of brilliant and
progressive civilisations. But a study of his life in these terms overlooks
arguably his most essential qualities - his mercy and benevolence. Internationally
renowned Islamic scholar, Dr Muhammad Tahir-ul-Qadri has produced a work
unrivalled in its comprehensive treatment of the subject matter, illustrating the
merciful character of the Prophet (S) in all its aspects, towards humans and more
generally towards all beings. Dr Tahir-ul-Qadri has reproduced a solid corpus of
references from the Qur'an, along with reliable Hadith, specially selected for
authenticity and relevance. All sources are meticulously referenced in Dr Tahirul-Qadri's characteristic style. This book shows how in spite of immense hardships
and painful ordeals, the mercy and compassion of the Prophet (S) remained to the
fore, even towards those who opposed and persecuted him. For Muslims, this book
will be a means to celebrate the magnanimous personality of the Prophet (s) and an
incentive to instil the great qualities of the Prophet (s) in their own lives,
while non-Muslims and academics will discover how these qualities as described in
the Islamic literature have caused the Prophet(S) to occupy his preeminent
position in the religious consciousness of Muslims.
The Real Jazz Solos Book Hal Leonard Corp. 2014-02-01 (Fake Book). This amazing
collection transcribes nearly 150 of the best-known jazz solos (regardless of the
instrument) exactly as recorded by icons of the trade, including: Autumn Leaves
(Chet Baker) * Blue in Green (Toots Thielemans) * Blue Train (John Coltrane) *
Bright Size Life (Jaco Pastorius) * Dolphin Dance (Herbie Hancock) * Footprints
(Wayne Shorter) * I Do It for Your Love (Bill Evans) * I Mean You (Thelonius Monk)
* Isreal (Bill Evans) * K.C. Blues (Charlie Parker) * Milestones (Miles Davis) *
New Orleans (Wynton Marsalis) * Nuages (Django Reinhardt) * Quiet Nights of Quiet
Stars (Oscar Peterson) * Spring Ain't Here (Pat Metheny) * Stella by Starlight
(Ray Brown) * Waltz for Debby (Cannonball Adderley) * West End Blues (Louis
Armstrong) * and many more.
Supergirl: Woman of Tomorrow DC Comics 2022-07-26 It's Supergirl like you've never
seen her before, in a character-defining sci-fi/fantasy masterpiece from Mister
Miracle writer Tom King and Wonder Woman artist Bilquis Evely! Kara Zor-El has
seen some epic adventures over the years, but she now finds her life without
meaning or purpose. Here she is, a young woman who saw her planet destroyed and
was sent to Earth to protect a baby cousin who ended up not needing her. What was
it all for? Wherever she goes, people only see her through the lens of Superman's
fame. Just when Supergirl thinks she's had enough, everything changes. An alien
girl seeks her out for a vicious mission. Her world has been destroyed, and the
bad guys responsible are still out there. She wants revenge, and if Supergirl
doesn't help her, she'll do it herself, whatever the cost. Now a Kryptonian, a
dog, and an angry, heartbroken child head out into space on a journey that will
shake them to their very core. This volume collects Supergirl: Woman of Tomorrow
#1-8.
There's a Hole in My Sidewalk Portia Nelson 2012-04-17 Discover the beloved selfhelp classic featuring moving poems and insightful truisms that “is full of
practical wisdom that will allow you to embrace and change your life” (John Gray,
Ph.D., author of Men Are from Mars, Women Are from Venus). Individuals, therapy
groups, twelve-step programs, and the self-help community around the world have
embraced the late Portia Nelson’s brilliant There’s a Hole in My Sidewalk. Warm,
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wise, and funny, her seminal poem “Autobiography in Five Chapters” is a treasured
and often quoted motto for anyone seeking to better themselves and their life.
“Treat yourself to a special book by a special lady” (Carol Burnett) with this
perfect inspirational and motivational gift.
The Real Rock Book (Songbook) Hal Leonard Corp. 2011-01-01 (Fake Book). Since the
1970s, The Real Book has been the most popular book for gigging jazz musicians.
Hal Leonard is proud to publish completely legal and legitimate editions of the
original volumes as well as exciting new volumes to carry on the tradition to new
generations of players in all styles of music! All the Real Books feature hundreds
of time-tested songs in accurate arrangements in the famous easy-to-read, handwritten notation. This collection presents 200 classics from all genres of rock
'n' roll in the world-famous Real Book format: Against the Wind * Ain't No
Sunshine * All Shook Up * American Woman * Another One Bites the Dust * Bad Case
of Loving You * Bad Moon Rising * Band on the Run * Beast of Burden * Born to Be
Wild * California Dreamin' * Centerfold * Cocaine * Dancing in the Street * Don't
Do Me like That * Don't Stand So Close to Me * Free Bird * Give Me One Reason *
Got to Get You into My Life * Hang on Sloopy * Hard Habit to Break * Hey Jude *
Highway to Hell * The House of the Rising Sun * I Love Rock 'N Roll * I Will
Survive * Imagine * La Bamba * Layla * Livin' on a Prayer * The Logical Song *
Maggie May * Minute by Minute * Money for Nothing * Mustang Sally * My Sharona *
One Headlight * Oye Como Va * Pride and Joy * Rhiannon * Rikki Don't Lose That
Number * Roxanne * September * Sir Duke * (Sittin' On) the Dock of the Bay * Slow
Ride * Smoke on the Water * Sunshine of Your Love * Takin' It to the Streets *
Tears in Heaven * Tempted * Under the Boardwalk * Walk Don't Run * We Are the
Champions * What I like About You * With or Without You * Yesterday * Young
Americans * and more.
The Gentle Giant Yusef Lateef 2006
The Real Latin Book Hal Leonard Corp. 2014-03-01 (Fake Book). The ultimate
collection for Latin lovers everywhere! Over 350 standards in one Real Book
collection, including: Adios * Agua De Beber (Water to Drink) * Aguas De Marco
(Waters of March) * All That's Left Is to Say Goodbye (E Preciso Dizer Adeus) *
Alma Con Alma * Always in My Heart (Siempre En Mi Corazon) * Amapola (Pretty
Little Poppy) * Amor (Amor, Amor, Amor) * Antigua * Babalu * Besame Mucho (Kiss Me
Much) * Bonita * Brazil * Call Me * Cast Your Fate to the Wind * Cherry Pink and
Apple Blossom White * Con Alma * Copacabana (At the Copa) * Corazon Corazon *
Desafinado * Don't Cry for Me Argentina * El Triste * Evil Ways * Feelings
(?Dime?) * 500 Miles High * For Once in My Life * Frenesi * The Girl from Ipanema
(Garota De Ipanema) * Granada * Himno Nacional Mexicano (Mexican National Hymn) *
How Insensitive (Insensatez) * It's Impossible (Somos Novios) * Killer Joe * Kiss
of Fire * La Bamba * La Malaguena * Little Boat * Livin' La Vida Loca * The Look
of Love * Malaguena * Meditation (Meditacao) * More (Ti Guardero Nel Cuore) *
Never on Sunday * A Night in Tunisia * One Note Samba (Samba De Uma Nota So) * Oye
Como Va * Paloma Blanca * Papa Loves Mambo * Perfidia * Por Amor * St. Thomas *
Sway (Quien Sera) * Tico Tico (Tico Tico No Fuba) * Triste * Wave * What a
Diff'rence a Day Made * and more!
An A to Z of Almost Everything Trevor Montague 2003 In this new edition, the
original topics have been brought up to date, added to and elaborated upon:
Abbreviations, for example, now includes an essential array of chat room acronyms:
Fashion boasts a complete list of British Hairdressers of the Year; and Music
features a comprehensive listing of every top-ten single in the last forty years.
And there are a wealth of new subjects to be discovered and enjoyed too, from the
Top Tens of 2002 to world coins and paper money, bingo calls to crime and
punishment, the Mr Men books to the works of Charles Dickens. What can be Big Boy,
Early Girl or Supersonic? Which British Prime Minister links John Lennon and Gary
Lineker? Which classic novel begins 'Now, what I want is facts'? (See Reviews for
Answers) This monumental work of reference is a must-have title on your bookshelf
- both an enjoyable book to dip into and a cornucopia of sheer fact.
How to Play from a Real Book Robert Rawlins 2012 Instructions on how to play from
a "fake book."
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The Handbook of Indulgences International Commission On English In The Liturgy
1992-06 The Handbook of Indulgences from Catholic Book, Publishing is the revised
edition of the Enchiridion of, Indulgences and the official English translation of
the, Church's book on indulgences. This liturgical book, includes a list of the
works and prayers to which, indulgences are attached. Catholic Book Publishing's,
Handbook of Indulgences is durably bound in a brown, cloth cover to ensure longlasting use.
The Routledge Handbook of Audiovisual Translation Luis Pérez-González 2018-10-10
The Routledge Handbook of Audiovisual Translation provides an accessible,
authoritative and comprehensive overview of the key modalities of audiovisual
translation and the main theoretical frameworks, research methods and themes that
are driving research in this rapidly developing field. Divided in four parts, this
reference work consists of 32 state-of-the-art chapters from leading international
scholars. The first part focuses on established and emerging audiovisual
translation modalities, explores the changing contexts in which they have been and
continue to be used, and examines how cultural and technological changes are
directing their future trajectories. The second part delves into the interface
between audiovisual translation and a range of theoretical models that have proved
particularly productive in steering research in audiovisual translation studies.
The third part surveys a selection of methodological approaches supporting
traditional and innovative ways of interrogating audiovisual translation data. The
final part addresses an array of themes pertaining to the place of audiovisual
translation in society. This Handbook gives audiovisual translation studies the
platform it needs to raise its profile within the Humanities research landscape
and is key reading for all those engaged in the study and research of Audiovisual
Translation within Translation studies.
Catholic Household Blessings & Prayers United States Catholic Conference 1989
Catholic Household Blessings and Prayers has become a treasured companion for
Catholics everywhere. Growing out of the long-standing tradition that faith begins
and is nurtured in the home-the domestic Church-this handsomely bound, copiously
illustrated work contains a wealth of inspiration. Included are prayers and
blessings for daily use as well as special occasions, and prayers that comfort,
encourage, uplift, and inspire-blessed words everyone will take to heart.
Room 555 Cristy Wilson 2019-01-29 Fourteen-year-old Roonie loves hip-hop almost as
much as she loves her grandmother. She cannot wait to compete in her school's
dance competition. But as her grandmother's health deteriorates, Roonie becomes
more and more reluctant to visit her in the care home. These feelings of guilt and
frustration cause Roonie to mess things up with her hip-hop dance partner and best
friend, Kira. But while doing some volunteer hours in the hospital geriatric ward,
Roonie meets an active senior recovering from a bad fall. Their shared love of
dance and the woman's zest for life help Roonie face her fears, make amends with
Kira and reconnect with Gram before it’s too late.
Android Application Development For Dummies Donn Felker 2010-11-17
Hanon-Faber: The New Virtuoso Pianist Randall Faber 2017-02-01 (Piano Adventures
Supplementary). While nearly every pianist's training includes the renowned
exercises of Charles-Louis Hanon, the power and weight of the modern grand
requires an updated approach. This unique edition introduces vital pianistic warmups and routines that ensure correct gesture and relaxation. The pedagogical
sequence omits inefficient and potentially damaging exercises and presents a longneeded pathway for dexterity and gesture that newly advances the virtuoso pianist.
* Includes selected exercises from Hanon's The Virtuoso Pianist, Parts 1 and 2 *
New transformative warm-ups develop gesture, dexterity, and virtuosity * For
students in Levels 3A, 3B, and above
The Australian Official Journal of Trademarks 1907
How to Make Things Go Your Way Ralph Charell 1981
The Real Bluegrass Book Hal Leonard Corp. 2011-05-01 (Fake Book). This collection
gathers more than 300 bluegrass favorites presented in the straightforward Real
Book format favored by musicians including lyrics where applicable: Alabama
Jubilee * Ballad of Jed Clampett * Bill Cheatham * Blue Ridge Mountain Blues *
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Bury Me Beneath the Willow * Dixie Hoedown * Down to the River to Pray * Foggy
Mountain Top * Highway 40 Blues * How Mountain Girls Can Love * I'm Goin' Back to
Old Kentucky * John Henry * Keep on the Sunny Side * The Long Black Veil * My Rose
of Old Kentucky * Old Train * Pretty Polly * Rocky Top * Sally Goodin * Shady
Grove * Wabash Cannonball * Wayfaring Stranger * Wildwood Flower * The Wreck of
the Old '97 * and hundreds more!
The Measure of Madness: Cheryl Paradis 2010-07-01 Enter the “fascinating” and
frightening world of modern forensic psychology as experienced by one of the most
respected practitioners in the field today (Robert K. Tanenbaum, New York
Times–bestselling author). At the heart of countless crimes lie the mysteries of
the human mind. In this eye-opening book, Dr. Cheryl Paradis draws back the
curtain on the fascinating world of forensic psychology, and revisits the most
notorious and puzzling cases she has handled in her multifaceted career. Her
riveting, sometimes shocking stories reveal the crucial and often surprising role
forensic psychology plays in the pursuit of justice—in which the accused may truly
believe their own bizarre lies, creating a world that pushes them into committing
horrific, violent crimes. Join Dr. Paradis in a stark concrete cell with the
indicted as she takes on the daunting task of mapping the suspect’s madness or
exposing it as fakery. Take a front-row seat in a tense, packed courtroom, where
her testimony can determine an individual’s fate—or if justice will be truly
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served. The criminal thought process has never been so intimately revealed—or so
darkly compelling—as in this “excellent and entertaining” journey into the darkest
corners of the human mind (Booklist).
The Real Book - Volume II Hal Leonard Corp. 2005-06-01 (Fake Book). The Real Books
are the best-selling jazz books of all time. Since the 1970s, musicians have
trusted these volumes to get them through every gig, night after night. The
problem is that the books were illegally produced and distributed without any
copyrights or royalties paid to the master composers who created these musical
canons. Hal Leonard is very proud to present the first legitimate and legal
editions of these books ever produced. You won't even notice the difference...the
covers look the same, the engravings look the same, the songlist is nearly
identical, and the price remains fair even on a musician's salary! But every
conscientious musician will appreciate that these books are now produced legally
and ethically, benefitting the songwriters that we owe for some of the greatest
music ever written! 400 songs, including: Air Mail Special * Birdland * Bye Bye
Blackbird * Caravan * Doxy * Fly Me to the Moon (In Other Words) * Georgia * Girl
Talk * I Remember You * I Thought About You * In Walked Bud * The Jodi Grind *
Just the Way You Are * Killer Joe * Little Sunflower * Mercy, Mercy, Mercy *
Moanin' * The Nearness of You * Now's the Time * Old Devil Moon * Phase Dance *
St. Thomas * Speak Low * Stardust * Tangerine * Tenor Madness * Watch What Happens
* Whisper Not * Willow Weep for Me * Yardbird Suite * and more.
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